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                                                            District of Wells  

  

                                                                       NOTICE  

Re: Traffic Change and Improvements to Bowman Crescent 

   

Attention: Residents of Bowman Crescent 

 

Please be advised that at the Regular Council meeting of November 24th, 2020, Council 

Resolved the following: 

 

MOVED Jordan Rohatynski, seconded Mandy Kilsby THAT Council approves the District 

implementing temporary parking restrictions to allow for parking on one side of the street and 

lanes of Bowman Crescent for the Winter of 2020/2021 which reflects the property owners 

within the lane/s being allowed to park directly in front of their properties on the left hand side 

of the laneway if you were travelling counter-clockwise around the Crescent and parking on the 

right hand side in front of their property on the Crescent ( if travelling in a clockwise direction); 

and directs staff to implement children at play signage as well as 15km/hr maximum speed 

limits on the lanes and street of Bowman Crescent.  

                                                          Carried Unanimously 

 

MOVED Jordan Rohatynski, Seconded Mandy Kilsby THAT Council tables the discussions and 

decisions to widen lanes on Bowman Crescent until Spring/Summer 2021 after further public 

consultation and staff research. 

                                                            Carried Unanimously 

 

MOVED Mandy Kilsby, Seconded Jordan Rohatynski THAT Council directs staff to encourage 

residents and community members to travel in one direction on Bowman Crescent, staying 

right in a counter-clockwise direction, entering the lane and travelling around the Crescent back 

to Pooley Street as per the Fire Chief’s request and strong recommendations.  

                                                            Carried Unanimously 

 

Residents are kindly reminded that there is no parking on the streets or laneways on Snow 

Removal Days (Wednesdays) as per the District of Wells Streets and Traffic Bylaw No. 170, 

2018. Please ensure any tenants and/or visitors you may have are also aware of the above 

changes as well as the need for them to move their vehicles off the streets and lanes by 730am 

on Wednesdays to allow for snow clearing.  

 

Thank you! 

 

District of Wells Staff 

  
November 25, 2020 


